Hotel Procedures and Changes Due to Covid-19

Holiday Inn Express Rocky Hill

The following changes to the hotel will be implemented for the safety of all guests and employees.

Currently

At Holiday Inn Express Rocky Hill we have been taking extra measures for safety of our
guests.

All public areas are sanitized and wiped off daily.

Our guest rooms are sanitized with disinfectant spray and wipes and all our linen
is washed daily along with mattress cover being changed.

Our staff wears gloves and masks and a 6 feet distance policy has been in place.
Our front desk is being installed with shields in 2-3 weeks to protect guest
interactions with our front desk agents.

6 feet social distancing signs are also being installed at the front desk



